
COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD
General Meeting September 9, 1998

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:05 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking.

MEMBERSHIP - Norah McMeeking announced extra copies of the membership directories are
available from Pat Yamada for $1.00 each. There were 128 members and 6 guests present.

Pat Masterson circulated an interest sheet for possible courses to be available in Ventura next
year.

OPPORTUNlTY QUILT - Janet Berlin said more quilting needs to be done on the borders and
she will be at Blue Island afternoons of the next two weeks.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH was won by Deena Winkeler.

Judy Gorrindo conducted the 10th Anniversary drawing. 35% of the membership has bought
snacks or beverages to the meeting at least once a year. Won by Ruth McMullin. 78% of the
membership have at least 10 pounds of fabric in their stash - won by Joann Coulter.

QUILT SHOW - Diane Eardley and Betty Kelley announced the dinner cost change, need for
volunteers, next show meeting (September 16), quilt collection procedure, opportunity for
appraisals, and other items as listed in September Coastlines.

PROGRAM for October will be Dorothy Osler and spaces are left for her workshop.

Because of the Challenge show program, the library and Show and Tell were not included for
this month.

Lynn Laughrin described the 36 challenge quilts which were hung and voted upon for awards
which will be announced next month.

The meeting concluded with the Doorprize drawing chaired by Joann Conklin.

Respectfully submitted,
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